
 LOCAL GOVERNMENT CHANGE COMMISSION 
External Boundary Review   

Toowoomba Regional Council and South Burnett Regional Council 

 

The Change Commission has assessed a proposal to alter the common boundary between the 
Toowoomba Regional and South Burnett Regional local government areas. 

After reviewing the proposed change and supporting documentation, the Change Commission has 
recommended Lot 155 on FY2699 be transferred from the South Burnett Regional Council to the 
Toowoomba Regional Council. 

The Governor in Council may implement the Change Commission’s recommendation by regulation. 
The final determination report is available on the Electoral Commission of Queensland’s website 
www.ecq.qld.gov.au/ or for more information please call 1300 881 665. 

Pat Vidgen PSM 
Electoral Commissioner 
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